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To	all	users	of	this	venue	

The	University	of	Oxford	is	committed	to	enhancing	the	student	learning	
experience.	It	is	with	this	purpose	in	mind	that	the	University	enables	the	
recording	of	lectures	and	seminars,	to	be	accessed	privately	via	Canvas or 
WebLearn	for	study	purposes.		

Please	be	aware	that	the	lecture	you	are	attending	may	be	recorded	in	
audio	or	video	format.	This	recording	may	be	used	by	the	University	of	
Oxford	for	educational	purposes	and	via	Canvas or WebLearn	by	students	
on	the	course	for	learning	reinforcement.	The	recordings	are	stored	in	the	
cloud	in	accordance	with	the	Data	Protection	Act	1998.	

At	no	time	will	audience	members	be	intentionally	filmed	or	recorded.	
Audio	pickup	is	limited	by	the	reach	of	the	boundary	microphone	in	place	
on	the	desk;	this	may	include	some	questions	from	the	audience.	

For	more	information	about	lecture	recording	at	the	University,	please	
consult	the	University’s	Lecture	Recording	Policy.	

NOTICE	OF	LECTURE	RECORDING	

If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns,	please	email	
replay@it.ox.ac.uk	


